6th February 2019

To whom it may concern,

I  graduated in Corporate Law from NUIG in 2017.
 
After graduation I worked for a while in the Compliance Department of TTM Healthcare Recruitment.

I then availed of an opportunity to work as a Trainee solicitor in Dillon-Leetch and Comerford Solicitors Galway during which I had exposure to a wide variety of legal case law including conveyancing, contract law, employment law and litigation etc. I am now totally focussed on, and committed to a career as a legal practitioner.

In this regard I am currently preparing for my FE1 examinations which will take in March 2019.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In pursuance of my legal career I would very much welcome an opportunity to participate in the Byrne Wallace Summer Internship Programme which I would view as an excellent opportunity to further my legal education in a very practical way while at the same contributing to the work of the practice in any way that I can.

I have enclosed herewith my Curriculum Vitae and look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Kind regards,
Paul O’Donnell
